
Burlington High School  
to GenderQueer Youth: 

G E T   O U T ! 
 

Crossdressing gay teen Matthew Stickney was suspended 
 Monday, September 9th from school for wearing a dress. 

 
Matthew, who identifies as both gay and crossdressing, explained his 
attire as an expression of identity and pride.  

Matthew was verbally assaulted by other students.  Yet the principal 
claimed that it was Matthew who was “creating a disturbance” and 
suspended him from school -- thus punishing him for his own assault 
while letting the real perpetrators go free. 

Trans-phobia is a serious problem.  Dozens of people across the US 
have been killed in the last few years for being “gender-different” like 
Matthew, including Debbie Forte (MA), Brandon Teena (NE), Chanel 
Picket (MA), Harold Goldman (NY), Cameron Tanner (CA), Jessy 
Santiago (NY), Marsha P. Johnson (NY), and Christian Paige (IL). 

Trans-phobia is no joke!   
Support our GenderQueer youth! 

Tell the school system and the country:  
Burlington has no room for intolerance or bigotry. 

Call your ward’s School Board member at (802)864-8462 
Call William Young, Commissioner of  Social Services, at (802)241-2101 

Did you know…

Did you know…

Did you know…

Did you know…



The Transexual Menace and T.R.A.N.S.  !   We’re here. We’re queerer. Get used to it.


